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This would ordinarily be an appropriate time for a note of thanks as long as a 

typical, endless speech from the winner of an Academy Award. But without an 

army of cast members, set designers, technicians or associate producers to 

whom credit can be extended, this shall be short and concise. 

This yearbook was directed, produced and written by someone who 

developed strong talent and a working knowledge of the artistic and business 

aspects of this production over the past four years. Extreme care and special 

thought was given to provide an entertaining volume of photography and 

literature that captures for each of you the significance of the academic year and 

that summarizes the most memorable events. 

It certainly was lonely at the top, though, without any assistance and all. Ap­

parently, being involved with a yearbook staff was not "cool" enough for other 

students at Rhode Island College who were either apathetic or too busy to assist 

in producing their yearbook. I find it difficult to understand why these same 

people find the tardiness of this production to be so inconveniencing when 

their time was too valuable to be shared with the yearbook production. The 

reasons for the delay of the yearbook can be justified far better than the lack of 

student participation. (Obviously, this Typical Apathetic Student Syndrome 

does not apply to those of you involved in other serious student organizations.) 

On many occasions I vowed to trash the whole project and quit my role 

altogether, but I chose to persevere and follow this through to its final printing. 

Anthony Costanzo and Richard Finnegan are the only two people who fully 

comprehend the meaning that the yearbook holds for me as well as the often• 

times exasperating experiences that this and past yearbook projects have 

presented. I thank them both for their friendships and encouragement. 

It is my sincere hope that you all appreciate the effort that went into this 

publication. The Exodus has been part of my life for over four years and now 

becomes a part of yours. 

Susan E. Montuori 

Executive Editor 

Colophon 
The 1983 Edition of Exodus was 

printed and published by Taylor 

Publishing Company in Dallas, 

Texas and Paoli, Pennsylvania 

according to the following 

specifications: 

The cover is Oyster White Lex­

otone stock embossed and top foil 

stamped in gold mylar with a mis­

sion grain. 

The book was printed on 100 lb. 

enamel paper with the exception of 

pages 17 through 32 printed on 

Beckett Cambric Text Bamboo. 

The type style used was Palatino 

with body copy set in 10 point and 

headlines set in 18 point to 48 point 

type size. 

Senior portraits and all color and 

black/white photographs were pro­

cessed by T.D. Brown, Inc., Cranston, 

RI, with special thanks to John 

DeWaelle. 

This volume was printed in a 

limited edition of 500 copies of 200 

pages, smyth bound in 16-page 

signatures, trimmed to 9" x 12". 
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